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Call	for	Applications	Conference	Scholarship	2022	

Occitanie-Pyrénées	Section	of	the	French	Chemical	Society	
	

In	order	to	encourage	young,	local	chemists,	to	represent	the	scientific	contributions	

of	the	Occitanie-Pyrénées	region,	the	regional	office	of	the	French	Chemical	Society	(SCF)	

launches	a	call	for	applications	named	«	Conference	Scholarship	».	The	funding	is	entitled	

to	 partially	 cover	 the	 travel	 or	 accommodation	 of	 a	 national	 (up	 to	 150	 euros,	

preferentially	under	the	aegis	of	the	SCF)	or	international	(up	to	250	euros)	conference	

taking	place	until	31	December	2022.		

All	PhD	students	 and	postdoctoral	 researchers	who	wish	 to	present	 their	ongoing	

work,	are	eligible	(under	contract	and	with	a	valid	SCF	membership	at	the	moment	of	the	

application).		

	

The	members	of	the	regional	office	will	examine	and	judge	the	applications	(maximum	

one	application	per	person).		

	

Each	application	should	contain:	

	

§ A	CV,	precising	the	SCF	membership	number	of	the	applicant	

§ Presentation	of	the	conference,	indicating	the	place,	the	date	and	the	inscription	fee	

§ The	submitted	abstract	with	references	

§ A	motivational	letter,	explaining	the	interest	in	the	conference	

§ A	short	recommendation	from	the	supervisor	

	

The	 applications	 can	 be	 submitted	 on	 a	 rolling	 basis	 until	 June	 1,	 2022	 for	 the	

spring/summer	conferences	and	until	the	October	1,	2022	for	the	autumn	conferences.	

The	applications	should	be	submitted	to	the	following	address:	

	

bureau-occitanie-pyrenees@societechimiquedefrance.fr	

	

under	a	single	pdf	format	

	

	

A	 short	 report*	 will	 be	 asked	 from	 each	 applicant	 after	 the	 conference,	 that	 will	 be	

published	in	the	upcoming	Newsletter	of	the	Occitanie-Pyrénées	section.	

	

Thank	you	for	distributing	this	announcement	around	you,		

	

The	Office	of	the	Occitanie-Pyrénées	Section	

	
*	Feedback,	gains,	contacts,	perspectives	

 


